


Peter tabulated the responses from the 54 surveys that were returned. He
showed beginning trends but cautioned the sample size was very small and not
representative of the entire population of users. He and Mike will add to the
tabulations as more surveys come in.

These data will be shared with committee members as they are completed, and
ay final tabulations will be placed on our web site.
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